Erik John Wehn

August 3, 2011
Sergeant Andrew Goodrich, Fullerton Police Public Information Officer

RECORDS REQUEST
Dear Records Request Officer:
Pursuant to the state open records act, I request access to and copies of any documentation of phone calls
received by the police dispatchers regarding complaints of vehicle burglaries on the night of July 5, 2011
in the area surrounding the Fullerton train depot parking lot. As this infermation has no bearing on
poteniial witnesses, involves a matier of great public interest and grave public safety concerns, I request
the information be released immediately and not held up by ongoing investigations.

Tam willing to pay any applicable fees to gain this information.

If my request is denied in whole or part, I ask that you justify all deletions by reference to specific
exemptions of the act.

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Frik John Wehn



